
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

11. BOARD FUNDS UPDATE 
 
 The Board received information on the current balances in its 2006/07 Discretionary, Environment 

Committee and Transport & Roading Committee Funds. 
 
 It was requested that staff obtain and present for discussion, at the Board’s Transport & Roading 

Committee meeting on 2 March 2007, a quote for the proposed Lancewood Drive Pedestrian 
Crossing. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


